County of Fairfax, Virginia

To protect and enrich the quality of life for the people, neighborhoods and diverse communities of Fairfax County

Resolution

Fairfax County Transportation Advisory Commission (TAC)

Be it resolved,

e As the Board of Supervisors (BOS) considers the preliminary design of the Richmond Highway
Bus Rapid Transit Project at its July 27 meeting, the TAC urges the BOS to urge the Virginia
Department of Transportation and the Fairfax County Department of Transportation to work
with the local community to address concerns raised regarding turn lanes and sound walls.

This resolution was adopted by the Transportation Advisory Commission on July 20, 2021.

Attested,

MBO(W

Michael D. Champness

Dranesville District Representative and Chair
Fairfax County Transportation Advisory Commission
https://www.fairfaxcounty.gov/transportation/tac






